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CABLE ADDRESS: '"RESEARCH"’

NATIONAL-RESEARCH COUNCIL
CANADA

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Rt. Hon. Arthur Meighen,
347 Bay Street,
Toronto, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Meighen:

I have your letter of, November 2, re-
garding Mr. Adam C. Bell.

Mr. Bell applied for a position with us
on October 26. I informed him that we would keep his name
hefore us for possible appointment -in the future, but at
the moment there is no possibility of any new appointments
being made. All unfilled vacancies on our staff were can-
celled by the Treasury Board some time ago. Until the end

‘of the fiscal year funds are not availsble for new appoint-
ments. When we know what our voté it to be next year, we
will be very glad to again give consideration to Mr. Rell's
application.

Sincerely yours,
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H. M. Tory, President. V¥
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